






My first experience at the Board of Fisheries in 2023 sparked my passion for the public
process and providing access to fisheries for all Alaskans. As a member of the public I

had the opportunity to work closely with Board Members and ADF&G staff to
successfully expand the definition of legal subsistence gear to include hook-and-line

throughout the Yukon River. This effort not only reduced regulatory complexity but also
helped bridge long-standing inconsistencies between state and federal fishing

regulations in the Yukon drainage. I had no prior regulation or management experience,
yet I was able to impact regulations. That experience reinforced my belief that fisheries
management is, and should continue to be, accessible, adaptable, and reflective of the

needs of all Alaskans.

I have remained committed to: working with all user groups, reducing regulatory
barriers, decriminalizing subsistence practices, understanding others who engage in
fisheries management, and encouraging increased public participation. All fishermen

should have a reasonable opportunity to comply with regulations. I have supported local
and state efforts to formulate regulations that work for the people utilizing the resource,

through my work as co-chair on the Minto-Nenana Fish & Game Advisory Committee. 

Through my work at the Yukon River Drainage Fisheries Association (YRDFA) I have
expanded my knowledge of the AYK region; deepened my understanding of statewide

fisheries issues; and built a strong statewide network. This has provided me the
opportunity to gain a greater breadth and depth of the complex set of fisheries issues

our communities throughout Alaska face. 

My privilege is the opportunity to have conversations with everyday fishermen, from a
commercial fisherman from the lower Yukon to a subsistence fisherman of the middle

Kuskokwim to a sport fisherman from the Kenai. My joy is learning, listening, and
understanding those on the water.

I am committed to continue my work with all stakeholders to fully evaluate proposals,
reach a mutual understanding, and ensure Alaska’s fisheries are managed sustainably,

and in the best interest of, all future Alaskans. I hope to empower young people to
participate actively in the management and stewardship of Alaskan fisheries.
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